
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

Annual maintenance of the Sports Park irrigation system, Civic Green landscape, and the 

Yorktown Gateway at McGalliard Road and I-69 is required.  The issue was tabled by council at 

the February meeting so additional quotes could be obtained. 

 

Proposal: 

After reviewing the quotes submitted, we recommend keeping Jay-Crew for the Civic Green, 
the sprinkler system at the Sports Park, and the I-69 signage landscaping. Their quote wasn’t 
the lowest, but the difference between Jay-Crew and the closest bidder was negligible. This 
recommendation is due to their knowledge of the sprinkler system, as well as their experience 
working seasonally with our horticulture specialist at the Civic Green.  
 

Cost: 

$25,700.04 

 

Cost to be paid from Park ($11,623.04) and MVH ($14,077.00). 


